
Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 
Number: #6-1-2018 
Date: 6/3/2018 
Subject: Reminder: Perch Base Scholarship 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Reminder that applications for the Perch Base Scholarship are 
now being accepted. Applications are due prior to July 31, 2018 
and may be sent to the Base Commander at 13600 W. 
Roanoke Ave, Goodyear, Arizona 85395-2236. 
  
Applications and instructions can be found here in the 
documents section of the Perch Base web site. 
 

http://perch-base.org/Total_Perch_Base_Scholarship_Package.pdf

